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Exchange Notice 
 
 
IT 103/08 
 
  
IT – On November 28, between 15.00 and 17.00 CET, SAXESS 
External Test databases will be unavailable 
 
 
Oracle patch 7354523 will be installed on the SAXESS external test 
databases  
  
On Friday November 28, between 15.00 and 17.00 CET, Oracle database patching will be 
performed.  
 
This patch is needed to address a core dump situation that could potentially occur.  
 
During this time period you can continue to use the system. However, no data (i.e. 
overnight orders and deferred trades) will be written to or read from the databases. This 
means that entering of overnight orders and reporting of deferred trades during this time 
period will not be saved. 
 
Environments affected 
  
The following environments will be affected: 
SAXTST1 
SAXTST3 
 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you.  

 
For further information concerning this exchange notice please contact:  
Mattias Eriksson, telephone +46 8 405 6530, or mattias.eriksson@nasdaqomx.com
 

Best regards Nasdaq OMX Nordic 
 


